
 

 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 
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Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

7th December Christmas Jumper Day 
£1 suggested donation 

7th December Christmas Lunch Day 
 

13th & 14th 
December 

Bethlehem The Nativity 
In school 9.30am, 
1.30pm, 1.30pm 

20th 
December  

Christmas Church Service 
In church 2pm 

 

 

 Further dates can be found on the website 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

Discover Discovery Time 

It was wonderful to welcome so many Reception parents to our Discover Discovery Time last Thursday afternoon. We 

know that the children really enjoyed sharing their learning, and their classroom, with you all, and many parents 

commented on how helpful it was to have a better understanding of how school supports learning. 

If you haven’t yet completed your questionnaire (all Reception parents, regardless of whether you were able to attend 

or not) please do so as your feedback helps us to continue to be the best that we can be. 

Thank you!  

Kanga Sports Clubs 
This term Kanga has returned for 2 exciting clubs! 

Both clubs are suitable for both KS1 AND KS2 

children. Contact the school office if you would like 

information about how your child can join these 

clubs. 

 

Lego Club and Young 
Voices 

Both clubs are running again 
this term and will run until 

w/c 4.12.23. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

We are looking forward to supporting the annual Save the Children 

Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 7th December. We will all look very 

festive as we enjoy our Christmas Lunch on the same day! 

 

 

Bethlehem The Nativity 

We have started rehearsing for our Nativity – Bethlehem the Nativity, and we are really excited about performing for 

our families! Tickets will be available next week.  

Please also remember that we will be holding our Christmas Church Service on the 20th December in church. 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/

